

I share with you the news that Mr. Tchet Dorman, our Director of Diversity and Social Justice, has submitted his resignation. His last day of work will be Friday, July 14. Tchet has been offered an outstanding opportunity at the Germantown Friends School as Director of Diversity, Equity and Inclusion. I'm sure you will join me in wishing Tchet well as he assumes his new responsibilities. Cabinet and I will be meeting to discuss how we wish to proceed in filling this vital position.

Sincerely,

John M. Anderson, Ph.D.

President